
St. Frances Cabrini 
3201 East Presidio Rd, Tucson Arizona 85716 

 
Welcome to our Parish Community! 

 
Parish Office: 520-326-7670 | Fax 520-881-8480 

Web Site www.cabrinitucson.org 

Parish Office Hours: 
 

Mon., Tues., Wed. & Fri.,  
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

 

Thurs., 9:00 a.m. to noon 
Closed Sat. & Sun. 

Masses 

Weekdays 8:00AM — Wednesday & Thursday 
  8:00AM — Tuesday: Scripture  
    Communion Service 

Saturday  
5:00 PM  

Sunday 
8:30 & 10:30 AM 

Parish Staff 
 

 

Pastor: Rev. Jens-Peter (Jay) Jensen, Jr. 
frjay5101@yahoo.com 
Deacon: Rev. Mr. Charles (Charlie) Gallegos, 
Pastoral Associate, RCIA, Marriage & Baptism  
 Preparations —  eldiacono64@gmail.com 
Office Manager: Connie Bracamonte 
cbracamonte@diocesetucson.org 
Secretary/Receptionist: Eileen Godollei 
cabrini1962@aol.com 
Director of Youth Ministry (Grades 5-12): 
Mary Lou Bauer (520) 488-3213 
bauermarylou2@gmail.com 
Director of Faith Formation (grades 2-4) : 
Tom Baca  (520) 318-9198 
tbaca@diocesetucson.org 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd (age 3— 1st grade):  
Monica Bujak  (520) 320-9287 
saguaro66@gmail.com, use Cabrini CGS in subject line 
Susan Marsala (520) 232-4356; scmarsala@gmail.com 
Director of Liturgy and Choir Director:  
Michelle Perrier 
michellemarieperrier@gmail.com 
Guitar/Vocal Group Director: Karen Brady 
kbrady203@gmail.com 
Liturgical Ministry Scheduling: Joyce Evans 
(520) 780-0693; jevans5549@cox.net 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday 4:15 - 4:45 PM or by appointment. 

 

Sacrament of the Sick 
Call the office to arrange this sacrament. 

 

Baptism 
Parents and godparents, please call our parish office 

regarding preparation classes. Baptisms are scheduled 
after preparation. 

 

Marriage 
Arrange to see Father at least six months in advance. 

St. Frances Cabrini,   

born in Italy in 1850,  

founded the Missionary 

Sisters of the Sacred 

Heart of Jesus.  She im-

migrated to New York 

in 1887 to assist Catho-

lic immigrants, died in 

1917 and was the first 

American citizen to be 

canonized. 
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This Week at St. Frances Cabrini 
 

Sunday, February 2 
Feast of the Presentation of the Lord 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd, Rm. 2, 10:15 a.m. 
Faith Formation for Grades 2-4, Rm. 5, 9:30 a.m. 
Youth Program, Rms. 6-8, 9:30 a.m. 
Choir Practice, Church, 10:00 a.m. 
O.A., Rm. 3, 5:30 p.m. 
 

Monday, February 3 
SVdeP Meeting, Rm. 5, 11:30 a.m. 
Theology Uncorked, Hall, 6:30 p.m. 
 
 

Wednesday, February 5 
O.A., Rm. 3, 7:30 a.m. 
Mat Making Group, Rm. 1, 9:00 a.m. 
Tucson Quilters, Rm. 5, 9:00 a.m. 
Christian Movie, Rm. 6, 9:30 a.m. 
Tutoring, All Ages, Rm. 8, 5:30 p.m. 
Choir Rehearsal, Church, 7:00 p.m. 
 

Thursday,  February 6 
O.A., Rm. 3, 5:30 p.m. 
Mission Statement Meeting, Rm. 5,  
 6:00 p.m. 
 

Friday, February 7 
O.A., Rm. 3, 7:30 a.m. 
 

Saturday, February 8 
Mission Statement Meeting, Rm. 5,  
 4:15 p.m. 
Just Coffee, East Breezeway,  
 after 5:00 p.m. Mass 
 

Sunday, February 9 
Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Just Coffee, Parish Hall, after each Mass 
Second Sunday Gathering, Hall, after each Mass 
Catechesis of the Good Shepherd, Rm. 2, 10:15 a.m. 
Faith Formation for Grades 2-4, Rm. 5, 9:30 a.m. 
Youth Program, Rms. 6-8, 9:30 a.m. 
Choir Practice, Church, 10:00 a.m. 
O.A., Rm. 3, 5:30 p.m. 

A CHRISTMAS  
REPRISE 
 

 The Church’s 
celebration three 
weeks ago of the 
Baptism of the 
Lord signaled the 
“official” end of the 
Christmas season. 
Today’s feast of the 
Presentation of the 
Lord seems to ex-
tend the Incarna-
tion celebration a 
bit longer. In fact, 
some have called 
this feast a “second 
Epiphany.” 
 The first reading recalls the anticipation of Advent, as 
Malachi writes, “Lo, I am sending my messenger to pre-
pare the way before me.” The reading from Hebrews re-
minds us of the Incarnation, proclaiming that Jesus had a 
“share” in our own “blood and flesh.” The Gospel finds the 
infant Jesus on his first visit to Jerusalem and his human 
parents once again surprised and in awe over the events 
surround his birth. 
 In the simplicity of the manger, in the grandeur of the 
temple, in the domesticity of Nazareth, Jesus comes. May 
we come to know him and so be filled with “wisdom” and 
the “favor of God.” 
    Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
 

Monday: 2 Sm 15:13-14, 30; 16:5-13; Ps 3:2-7;  
 Mk 5:1-20 
Tuesday: 2 Sm 18:9-10, 14b, 24-25a, 30 — 19:3;  
 Ps 86:1-6; Mk 5:21-43 
Wednesday: 2 Sm 24:2, 9-17; Ps 32:1-2, 5-7; Mk 6:1-6 
Thursday: 1 Kgs 2:1-4, 10-12; 1 Chr 29:10-12;  
 Mk 6:7-13 
Friday: Sir 47:2-11; Ps 18:31, 47, 50, 51; Mk 6:14-29 
Saturday: 1 Kgs 3:4-13; Ps 119:9-14; Mk 6:30-34 
Sunday: Is 58:7-10; Ps 112:4-9; 1 Cor 2:1-5;  
 Mt 5:13-16 

TODAY’S READINGS 
 

First Reading — There will come to the temple the LORD 
whom you seek (Malachi 3:1-4). 
Psalm — Who is this king of glory? It is the Lord! (Psalm 24). 
Second Reading — Jesus had to become like his brothers and 
sisters in every way to help the descendants of Abraham 
(Hebrews 2:14-18). 
Gospel — The just and pious Simeon proclaims the infant Jesus 
to be a revealing light to the Gentiles, the glory of the people 
Israel (Luke 2:22-40 [22-32]). 

 SCRIPTURE STUDY CLASS 
Please join us for a new scripture study 

class, “Introducing and Enjoying the Old 

Testament,” which will start Tues., Feb. 

11th.  We will meet weekly in Rm. 1 of the Ed. Bldg. at 9:00 a.m.  

Sessions will last one hour and will feature a half hour video 

lecture either  by Prof. Amy-Jill Levine of Vanderbilt Univ. Di-

vinity School or by Fr. Richard Clifford, S.J., of the Boston Col-

lege School of Theology.  Recent alumni of our  “History of the 

Catholic Church” class need not apply for admission, but new-

comers should call Ed Farrell at (773) 203-6246 to reserve a 

spot.  Bibles are required, plus some reading in preparation for 

lectures, and discussion will be necessary for each gathering. 

THE CABRINI 

CHOIR will sell 

their crafts during 

2nd Sunday Gath-

ering  02/09 as a 

fund-raiser to pay 

our accompanist.   

Please stop by our 

table and consider 

buying something 

or making a dona-

tion. 

CAFÉ 

JUSTO  

You have 

an opportunity to 

touch hearts in 

your home and in 

Mexico with Café 

Justo! Buy it here 

next weekend 

after Mass.   



 

 

 
 

FEB. 1ST— FEB. 9TH 
 

Sat.     5:00 PM      - Stephen & Carla Eisenman†† 
Sun.    8:30 AM      - People of the Parish 
             10:30 AM      - Hilda Dolan† 
Wed.   8:00 AM       - Seminarians of Our Diocese 
Thu.    8:00 AM       - Active Duty Members of the Military 
   & Their Families 
Sat.     5:00 PM       - Stephen & Carla Eisenman†† 
Sun.    8:30 AM       -  People of the Parish  
            10:30 AM       -  Vic Svorinic† 
        - Regina Tearse, Special Intention 

Page Three  Vol. 62, No. 5              The  Presentation of the Lord    Feb.2, 2020  

GRADES 5-12  
 

Call Mary Lou at 488-3213 if you want 
more information about our Cabrini 
Youth Group. 
 

This week:  Doubt … is it another monster under our beds that 
keeps us from being the best person God wants us to be?  When 
you doubt something, what happens to you?  It’s usually not a 
good feeling to have. 
Next week:  Why be a Catholic, besides the fact that your par-
ents had you baptized in our Catholic Church?  Why do so many 
older people still love being Catholics?  There has to be something 
about being a Catholic that makes people come to Mass.  WHY 
BE A CATHOLIC? 

FAITH FORMATION CLASSES 

FOR  GRADES 2-4 

Do you have children of this age and 

would you like to see them in classes to 

teach them about and encourage them to love our Faith?  Our  clas-

ses meet each Sunday in Rm. 5 from 9:30 to 10:25 a.m.  To get more 

information or to register a child, contact the program director, 

Tom Baca,  at 318-9198 or tbaca@diocesetucson.org . 

2019-2020 FINANCIAL REPORT 
 

Sunday Collection Total for Jan. 26, 2019:  $5,283.  
 

The amount needed weekly this fiscal year is an average 

of $8,355 per week.  Christmas week was the only week 

this fiscal year (since July 1) that our collection met or 

exceeded the amount needed for the week.   We have 

had to use parish savings for operating expenses. 

LET’S GET TOGETHER TO WATCH  

A CHRISTIAN MOVIE!   
Join us on Wednesday, Feb. 5th at 9:30 a.m. in 

Rm. 6 to watch the movie Green Book.  It is a  

story about true friendship that transcended race, class and the 

1962 Mason-Dixon line.  Bring snacks to share if you wish.  If you 

have any questions, call Mary Lou at 488-3213. 

 

To arrange for a bulletin ad, contact Claudia Borders at  

1-800-231-0805 or bordersc@jspaluch.com.  

A BIG THANK YOU 
The members of the Society of St. Vincent de Paul 

at Cabrini wish to thank our generous parishion-

ers for their much-needed donations of food and 

money.  In December we were able to make 49 home visits, serv-

ing 79 adults and 46 children.  Besides helping us get food to hun-

gry people, you also assist us in the paying of rent and TEP  bills 

for those in need, and the purchase of other items such as beds 

when necessary.  With your continued support, we can continue 

to help those in need. 

THE  PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 
We are working on promoting our parish.  One of the things 

we want to do to revitalize it and help it grow is by asking you 

all to join us in writing a Mission Statement.  We would like 

to use such a statement in future writings about our parish 

and as inspiration for planning the future of the parish.  We 

have planned two half-hour meetings for all of us to share our 

ideas for a Mission Statement.  If you can, please come either 

on Thursday, Feb. 6 at 6:00 p.m. or Sat., Feb. 8 at 4:15 p.m.  We 

ask that you  consider attending one of these meetings.   

YOUNG ADULT GROUP 
CAYAC is an organization created and 

led by young adult Catholics that  

provides prayer, service, and educa-

tion opportunities as a community.  

On Feb. 25 at 7:00 p.m., we will have 

“Theology on Tapas” at Cabrini, where 

we will prepare ourselves for Lent 

with talks, food, and wine.  If you are a Catholic between the 

ages of 21 and 39, we would love to see you there!  For more 

information, visit our website at  

https://sites.google.com/view/cayac. 

PREPARING FOR LENT 
The Dynamic Catholic Institute has provided our parish with 

a limited number of Lenten Journals for our use during Lent.  

Our parish representative, Terry Madden, will be distributing 

copies after each of the Masses on Feb. 8 ( in the Education 

Bldg.) and 9 (in the Parish Hall with the Second Sunday 

Gathering).  Be sure to get your free copy and experience the 

best Lent ever.   




